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                St. Joseph’s P.S. Galbally 

                 Learning, Friendship, Respect  

RE: Homework in Summer Term 

12th April 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

We are delighted to welcome back all the boys and girls for what we hope will 

be an uninterrupted summer term at St. Joseph’s.  

 

Following the return to school for all boys and girls before the Easter break, 

our focus continues to focus on, ‘supporting children to reconnect socially, build 

positive relationships and engage enthusiastically with learning as they return to the 

school environment.’  (DENI, 2021).  

 

As such, homework will continue to focus this term on the key skills of quality 

reading, learning of tables/number facts, and spellings/phonics as directed by 

your child’s class teacher. 

 

Children can continue to avail of additional consolidation activities at home 

on Mathletics (P3 – P7), NESSY (P2 & P3), and Study Ladder. There is also a 

list of links to websites on our online learning page on the school website - 

http://www.stjosephspsgalbally.com/pupil-area/online-learning/ under 

‘Curriculum Links’.  

 

Accelerated Reader will continue this term for all boys and girls in P4 – P7, 

with children able to complete quizzes at home.  

 

http://www.stjosephspsgalbally.com/pupil-area/online-learning/
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Hopefully some good weather will accompany the longer evenings in the 

weeks ahead, and we hope that your child(ren) will be able to have some time 

to enjoy being outdoors after what was a challenging winter.  

 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Hugh Meenagh   

Principal 

 


